
  

 
 
 

  13th September 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Gamelan Workshops at Sevenoaks School Years 3 and 4 – Thursday 3rd and 10th October 2024 
 
We are very fortunate that we have been invited to attend The Sevenoaks School to take part in a Gamelan 
Workshop. The Gamelan (in this instance called the 'Honourable Golden Dragon') is a set of percussion 
instruments from Indonesia. (You can find out a little more about the collection via The Sevenoaks School 
website.) 
 
There is one workshop for half of the class on Thursday 3rd October and then another on Thursday 10th October 
for the second group of children. The workshop is 2.00-3.00pm. 
  
We will be collected by a Sevenoaks School minibus dropped back at school for the end of the school day. As 
long as there are no difficulties with traffic, it should not have an impact on pick up time. 
 
We will require a parent helper to accompany us on each Thursday, please let us know if you would like to 
volunteer via the online form.  
 
Group 1 (3rd Oct) Group 2 (10th Oct) 
Year 4   Remaining Year 3 
Matae (Y3) 
Theo (Y3) 
Seth (Y3) 
Grace (Y3) 
 
Please complete the form online at www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage by Wednesday 25th September.  
 
There is no cost for the visit. Parents need to confirm that they are happy for their child to participate in the 
event.  If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to participate.  
 
If your child will not be in school on the allocated date please let us know so we can ensure they do not miss 
out on this musical and cultural opportunity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Head 
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